
The Navyandhra School 

Sector 49, Gurgaon 

CIRCULAR  NO: 001                                                     3 Feb 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

As per the directives from the Government, for the schools to reopen from grade VI onwards, 
we at The Navyandhra are also open from 8th Feb 2021 for the students of grades VI, VII and 
VIII. These students will be called to school on two days in a week i.e. Monday and 
Wednesday. 
 
There will be no online classes available on these two days. The timings of the offline classes 
on Monday and Wednesday will be from 8:30 am to 1:00 pm. Students to report to the school  
sharp by 8:25am. 
 
Online classes will be held on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. Kindly note that the School  
transport facilities will not be functional as of now. Parents are requested to manage pick-up 
and drop. 
Students can come dressed in decent clothes apart from their uniforms in case they don’t 
have the school uniform. 
 
The school will follow all the guidelines issued by the Education and Health departments. 
 
We thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
Warm Regards, 
For TheNavyandhra School  
 

Principal 

The Navyandhra School 


